HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  FRIDAY, December 7, 2018

Today’s ‘Pat on the Back’ goes to Angelo Fullerton, Congratulations Angelo, please come to the office at break time to get your Dairy Queen coupon!
________________________________________________________________________________________
Administration:  Mme. McCrea:
Music and Tech Club will be open today at 12:20. 

Also, the library will be open at 12:20.

Dungeons and Dragons will meet from 3-5 afterschool in the library.

Staff don’t forget to guess whose playlist was played this week.  Put your guesses in the office before the end of lunch today.

A reminder to staff and students today we will be following the assembly schedule due to the celebrate assembly this afternoon.  Ms. Trudy will announce class changes - please ignore the bell system.

Attention member of BWC- please listen carefully to the following.  Today during period 2 and 3 (due to assembly schedule), residents from Kingsway Care Centre will be visiting members of the BWC.  Students who are helping with this activity, are reminded you need your period 2 AND period 3 subject teacher's permission in order to attend.  The event will run from 10-11am and will take place in the Resource Room.  Members who are participating in this activity are to go to the Resource room at 9:50- toward the end of period 2.

Support Staff- if you meet your student in the Resource Room or take your student to the Resource Room for breaks – please discuss an alternate place to go with your student. The Resource Room is closed from 10-11.  Sorry for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.

We were reminded of something yesterday and  wanted to share with all of you today.  It's a quote was shared with you a couple of weeks ago. We feel it should be revisited.  Give some thought to this:
If your eyes don't see it, your mouth shouldn't say it.


Cafeteria:
Tickets for Christmas dinner will be on sale in the Cafeteria at lunchtime and can be purchased online.  The dinner is on Wednesday, Dec. 12th.  Tickets are $7.00.

Teacher: Mr. Locke:
A reminder to all CyberTitan team members that Round 2 of the competition begins at 9AM tomorrow morning in the Tech Room. That’s tomorrow – Saturday, December 8th. See you then.

The ‘Gift Card’ Fundraiser for Technology is just about over. The FINAL collection day will be this coming Monday, December 10th. Thanks to everyone who has helped out with this. If you have not already shown your order forms to your family, please do so over the weekend. Tell them about the fundraiser and explain why we do it. A lot of people are purchasing gift cards this time of year, but if they buy them from us, they will be supporting HMMS students at the same time. If anyone needs any extra order forms today, please pick them up at the office.






Teacher: Mrs. Throop:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The varsity boys added a win to their record defeating Hampton last night 72-26.

Today the varsity teams practice afterschool, girls at 3pm and boys at 4:30. JV Girls game on Monday at 4pm at Harry Miller.

Intramurals today are for grade 6 and you are playing badminton.

Bet you didn’t know Fabulous Friday:
Bet ya didn’t know:  The tallest snowman recorded was built in Bethel, Maine in 2008 and it was 122 feet tall.
